
HORSEMEN'S REPRESENTATIVE
Thoroughbred Racing Association of Oklahoma

The Thoroughbred Racing Association of Oklahoma (TRAO) shall 
be the horsemen’s representative for the 2023 Thoroughbred meeting. 
In accordance with the representation agreement with Remington Park 
the TRAO shall be entitled to deduct an amount equal to two percent 
(2%) from the gross purse of each ownership entity (maximum of
$600).

Said funds provide participating TRAO members engaged in racing 
financial assistance with medical, eye care, dental bills and other forms 
of benevolence. 

Each Thoroughbred starting during the 2023 Remington Park 
meeting will be assessed a starter fee of five dollars ($5.00) to help 
fund the Thoroughbred Political Action Committee (T.P.A.C.).

Any horseman may express his right to be excluded from all TRAO 
deductions and membership benefits by executing an exclusion form at 
the Horsemen’s Bookkeepper’s office.

 
      Pursuant to your exclusion as a TRAO member, you understand that 
TRAO WILL NOT pay your portion of the per start, per horse fee for the 
Horse Racing Integrity and Safety Authority (HISA).
 
 
 

For a copy of the 2023 Horseman’s Agreement contact 
TRAO or the Racing Office.




